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ITEM IDENTIFICATION:  
School of Graduate Studies: Proposal of the Department of French Language and Literature 
to change the requirements of the Ph.D. Program, as specified in the attachment, effective the 
2005-2006 academic year. 
 
JURISDICTIONAL INFORMATION: 
The Committee has general responsibility for policy on, and for monitoring, minor changes 
within degree programs.  
 
PREVIOUS ACTION TAKEN: 
The School of Graduate Studies approved this proposal at its Council meeting on May 25, 
2004. 
 
HIGHLIGHTS: 
The Department is proposing three changes to the Ph.D. program requirements: 1) The 
course requirements will be increased to 3.5 full-course equivalents; 2) Doctoral students will 
be permitted to take one full-course equivalent outside the Department; and 3) Students will 
be required to register a thesis topic by the beginning of the second year of registration and to 
complete the field examination during the second year of registration. The Department’s 
current practice of requiring students to produce a thesis proposal by January of the first year 
is anomalous in Division I. The aim of the changes is that students are adequately prepared to 
formulate a thesis proposal and constitute a committee.  
 
FINANCIAL AND/OR PLANNING IMPLICATIONS: 
There are no new/additional financial resources required to implement the program change. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
For Information. 








